
 
 
The PTO is looking for sponsorships for the upcoming Purse Bingo event on May 4th.  We are always so 
grateful for how our community steps up to support our events.  We are currently raising funds to 
construct a pavilion at Holland Township School that will be utilized by teachers and students, Holland 
Township staff, and the broader community!  
  
If you could afford a cash gift/donation to be used to purchase the purses to be used for our Bingo 
prizes, we would greatly appreciate it!  If you have a business that would like to sponsor, or if you 
would like to sponsor a purse as a family, please contact the Holland Township PTO at 
hollandtownshippto@gmail.com – please include the name of your business or Family Name and the 
Donation Amount.  We will be in touch! 
  
Your gift is tax deductible!  For any gift over $75.00, your company name/family name will be featured 
next to the purse that you sponsored on the display during our Purse Bingo event.  Your business will 
also be featured in a schoolwide email exhibiting you as a sponsor of the purses so we can show our 
proper appreciation of your generous gift. Lastly, you will be featured in our PTO newsletter that goes 
out to all 127 PTO members of Holland School, and in a Community Events e-mail that is sent to the 
parents of our 500 students.  We appreciate your dedication to the school and the entire Holland 
community! 
  
Again, we thank you for your consideration.  We are thankful that our group of Holland Township 
parents, staff, and teachers are such valuable supporters of the fundraising efforts that mean so much 
to our kids! 
  
Thank you, 
Holland Township School PTO 
 
 


